
 
 
 
 
 

Aulnoye-Aymeries, May 27th  2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Termination Notice 
 
   
 
 
Please be informed that the VAM® license of the company FAST SRL in Dalmine, Italy has 
been terminated by VAM® Services on March 31st, 2013. This company has no more access 
to the VAM technology and should not be used to repair any VAM® joint or manufacture any 
VAM® Accessory. 
  


